
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 92 of 2015 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/133/96 V 

02 December 2015 
 
 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners No. 90 of 2015  
Re – Diving Operations and Research Activity in Marsaxlokk Harbour. 

 
 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that further to Local Notice to 
Mariners No 90 of 2015, due to inclement weather diving operations and research activity in Marsaxlokk 
Harbour will be extended to the mid December 2015.  
 
 
Mariners and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout and proceed at slow speed while 
navigating in the area.  They are to give the indicated positions and the support vessel a wide berth of at 
least 200 metres. 
 
 
Moreover, they are requested to comply with instructions given by Marsaxlokk Port Control (VTS) on VHF 
Channel 14.    
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Chart affected: BA 36 
       
 
Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 

 
   


